
Sincerely,
Bryan Lee
square three architecture
bryanl@squarethree.com
650.326.3860 x113

neighbor approval email #1

neighbor approval email #2

From: jerry schoening schoen95js@yahoo.com
Subject: 5790 Arboretum Dr. Project statement for Los Altos City Planning

Date: November 21, 2022 at 10:31 AM
To: camdens@squarethree.com
Cc: Shahla Sheikholeslam shahlash16@yahoo.com, marwan eways meways@yahoo.com

We are the neighbor to the Eways residence at 5790 Arboretum Dr.  We had an opportunity to review the Eways' proposed remodel/addition project as submitted to the city.  We
support the plan and see no problem with this project going forward.

Jerry Schoening & Shahla Sheikholeslam

From: Steve Decker steve@zookacreative.com
Subject: 5790 Arboretum Dr | project support

Date: December 1, 2022 at 8:22 PM
To: camdens@squarethree.com
Cc: Marwan Eways meways@yahoo.com, Hot Wife anne@thedeckerfamily.com

Greetings
This note is in reference to the construction project @ 5790 Arboretum Dr

We live at 5770 Arboretum, next door to the Eway's residence.

They have shared the plans for the proposed remodel/addition project as submitted to the city.  We support the plan and see no problem with this project going forward.

If you have any questions, please let me know,

Kind regards,
-Steve & Anne Decker
(408) 203-5616
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